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New collaboration leads to community development in
Detroit

Three nonprofit organizations with a
history of innaovation and service in
Michigan today announce they have
formed a first-of-its-kind collaboration to
redevelop a neighborhood, create jobs
and fill important health care and living
needs for seniors in the City of Detroit.

Henry Ford Health System (HFHS), Presbyterian Villages of Michigan (PVM)
and United Methodist Retirement Communities (UMRC) plan to break ground in
May 2011 on Phase | of the East Jefferson Neighborhood Project, which is
scheduled to open in July 2012,

The East Jefferson Neighborhood Project was awarded a $2 million grant from
the Community Foundation for Southeast Michigan. The grant spans two years
for the development of the East Jefferson Neighborhood Project, in cooperation
with the three partners. The funding was made possible through the Detroit -
Neighborhood Fund.

Read more on the redevelopment
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